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October 26, 2021  
 
Mayor John Tory & Members of the Executive Committee, 
12-West, City Hall, 
100 Queen Street West, 
Toronto, Ontario, 
M5H 2N2. 
 
Attention: Ms. Catherine Regan 
 
Dear Mayor Tory and Members of the Executive Committee: 
 
Re: EX27.3 – Core Asset Management Plan 
 
The above referenced plan addresses the maintenance of the City’s road network and piped water and 
wastewater services. However, it does not include the Port’s infrastructure such as dockwalls, bridges and 
maintaining its waterways to seaway depth. The Port provides an essential service to the City and its 
regions.    
         
TIN requests that the report be amended to include a discrete section on the maintenance of the Port. 

I thank you for your attendance.  

Sincerely, 

 

Craig McLuckie, 

President 

c.c. Tracey Cook - Deputy City Manager 
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